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VI. If the incarcerated person is transferred to another facility or released, the clothing will not 

accompany him.  The stock clerk will deliver the clothes to the Custody Information Office.  

The DIA who receives the clothing will notify the "duty Investigator" at the Public 

Defender's Office at  to pick up the clothing. 

 

VII. The incarcerated person may continue to utilize his civilian dress out clothing until all court 

proceedings are completed or the ‘Dress out’ court order expires.  This will be noted on the 

court paperwork, which is filed in the inmate's custody record.  It will read specifically 

"CANCEL DRESS OUT." 

 

VIII. The detentions processing technician will inform the stock clerk of the paperwork showing 

the cancellation of the court dress out order.  The stock clerk will mark the property bag 

containing the civilian clothes with a red felt pen noting the cancellation. 

 

IX. Any subsequent court proceedings will not require the incarcerated person to dress out.  The 

court list should not reflect a dress out at this time. 

 

X. Once the court dress out clothing is no longer needed, the clothing may be returned to the 

incarcerated persons attorney or family member via the Custody Information Office. 
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